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A Safety Alert for Operators (SAFO) is an information tool that alerts, educates, and makes 

recommendations to the aviation community. This community includes air carrier certificate 

holders, fractional ownership program managers, and 14 CFR Part 142 training centers.  

Each SAFO contains important safety information and may contain recommended actions. 

SAFO content should be especially valuable to air carriers in meeting their statutory duty to 

provide service with the highest possible degree of safety in the public interest. The information 

and recommendations in a SAFO are often time critical.  

For more information about SAFOs, contact FAA Flight Standards Service, Air Transportation 

Division.  

• All SAFOs  

• SAFOs For:  

o Air Carrier Operations  

o Specific Aircraft  

• FAA Order 8000.87, Safety Alerts for Operators  

 

http://www.faa.gov/other_visit/aviation_industry/airline_operators/airline_safety/safo/ 

 


